
Request for Reduction of Loud Vehicle Noise 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request your assistance regarding an 

ongoing issue with excessive vehicle noise in my neighborhood, specifically from [mention 

specific vehicles, e.g., motorcycles, trucks, etc.]. 

For the past [duration of the issue], the loud noise generated by these vehicles has significantly 

disrupted the peace and quiet of our community, particularly during [mention specific times, e.g., 

late at night, early mornings, etc.]. This has not only affected my family but also other residents 

in the area. 

I kindly urge you to consider implementing measures to reduce vehicle noise, such as enforcing 

noise regulations or increasing monitoring in our neighborhood. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response and hope for 

a resolution that will restore the tranquility of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


